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summary

A motion confirming the Executive’s appointment of Julie Friedmann to the King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee.

BACKGROUND

The King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee ("EMAC") acts in an advisory capacity to the County Executive, Council and Office of Emergency Management on emergency management matters.  The EMAC was formed by ordinance in 1999.  Membership includes representatives of emergency management interests, each interest having one member on the EMAC, except that the Suburban Cities Association may have three members, and cities with populations larger than one hundred thousand may have one member per city.  Pursuant to County Code, the scope and charge of the EMAC is to:
· Advise King County on emergency management issues and facilitate coordination of regional emergency planning in King County

· Assist King County in the development of programs and policies concerning emergency management, and

· Review and comment on proposed emergency management rules, policies or ordinances before their adoption.

The members of the committee serve without compensation. 

THE PROPOSED LEGISLATION

The Executive has forwarded for Council consideration and approval the appointment of Julie Friedmann, who works in Council District Six, to a partial term, expiring December 31, 2011, on the King County Emergency Management Advisory Committee, representing the Financial Community.  
Ms. Friedmann has been the Manager of the Business Continuity Office for Symetra Financial of Bellevue since 2006.  She previously worked as a certified planner, and has been employed by Ernst & Young, and by Delloite Touche.  Among other positions, she has served as a member of the Michigan Emergency Management Association, and has taken courses from the Red Cross.  Ms. Friedmann is a graduate of Tampa College, with a Bachelor's degree in Computer Information Science, and from Oakland Community College with an Associates' degree in Computer Science.  She holds a professional license as a Certified Business Continuity Planner.  
ATTACHMENTS


1. Proposed Motion 2010-0418

2. Executive Transmittal Letter dated June 24, 2010
Pursuant to K.C.C.3.04.110, which allows for confidentiality, the required Financial Disclosure Statements have been distributed to Council members only. 
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